
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF OVID COMPREHENSIVE PLAN   
Steering Committee MEETING #11  

Notes- June 28, 2017 
 

 
 
Committee Members Present: Chairman John Hubbard, Joe Borst, Toby Hertzler, William 
Dalrymple, Paul Enginieri, Carrie Smalser, Pam Armitage, Jean Currie, MRB Group/EDR 
Team:  Diana Smith/ Connie Sowards, Andrew Obernesser/ Erica Tauzer 
 
Meeting began at 6:00 PM. 
 
Notes from the #10 March 22, 2017 meeting were reviewed and approved.  
 
No new communications were received through the website portal.   
  
The committee reviewed the mailing and electronic process used in distributing the surveys 
to the Town of Ovid residents. MRB/EDR reported that 159 surveys had been received, most 
of which were paper surveys.  Thirteen were electronic submissions. 
 
Survey results were distributed and discussed with the group.  The committee agreed to 
review the data and be prepared to discuss the feedback and next steps for the public 
workshops at the July steering committee meeting, which is tentatively scheduled for July 
27, 2017 at 6PM at the firehouse.  
 
MRB will verify availability of the training room for that date and notify the committee. 
 
 
 


